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Preparing to move to next design phase 

Artist’s impression of the main entrance, viewed from the corner of Commerce and High streets.

The project team continues to work on 
delivering the second stage of the Manning 
Hospital Redevelopment, designed to improve 
the built environment including flow and 
connectivity of services for patients, staff and 
community.  

The redevelopment team would like to thank staff, 
patients and the community who have been 
involved with the project this year and look 
forward to continuing these activities in 2023.   

In 2022, the project has established a Connecting 
with Country Project Working Group, ensuring the 
design and construction incorporates and pays 
respects to local Aboriginal heritage, and an Arts 
in Health Working Group to guide the creative 
aspects of the new areas. A heritage study has 
been completed to ensure that important service 
history is preserved.  

More consultation will occur shortly, with the 
release of the schematic design and lodgement of 
the planning application with the Department of 
Planning and Environment. Your feedback is 
welcome. 

The Inpatient Unit, viewed from the corner of York and 
Commerce streets.
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